


Existing/Proposed Within the site is a parking lot serving the main Cherokee Metropolitan District  
Facilities, Structures office, landscaping, street lights, and a drive aisle looping around the building. 
and Roads The site plan shows the location of major features on the site and the proposed 

location of the mobile office. 

Landscaping/Screening Currently, there is screening to the south between the site and Palmer Park Blvd 
and some landscaping to the east between the site and existing residential 
buildings. In order to create a natural barrier and complete screening between 
existing residential properties to the east and the mobile office, 3 additional 
deciduous trees (“shademaster honeylocust”) shall be installed. The property to 
the north is owned by Cimarron Hills Fire Protection District, which works with 
Cherokee Metropolitan District and is governed and directed by the same Board 
of Directors. As they work in conjunction with each other, no additional 
screening shall be provided on the north side of the site between the two 
properties. 

Grading/Erosion No additional site work is to be completed for this installation. No disturbance  
Control to existing land shall be completed and, thusly, no grading, erosion or sediment 

control measures shall be implemented.  

Traffic Control No additional employees shall be added as a result of the permanent mobile 
office on site. The same amount of traffic to the site is anticipated, as the 
employees that will be using the mobile office have always worked at the 
Cherokee Metropolitan District office.  

Waiver Requests A waiver request waiving the 30-day statutory requirement for Approval of 
Location has been issued separately, as directed by El Paso County in the Early 
Assistance Meeting held October 30, 2017.  


